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School Board Recognition Month 
January is School Board Recognition Month. 
CLK Elementary School would like to thank 
our School Board for their  
commitment and service to our school.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
From left to right is Phyllis Locatelli, President; 
Jason Wickstrom, Vice President; Melanie Parker, 
Secretary; Daniel Zubiena, Treasurer; James 
Vertin, Trustee; Maria Campioni, Trustee; and 
Philip Halonen, Trustee.  Welcome Philip! 
 
Records Day – No School 
There will be no school on Friday, January 
24th, due to records day. 
 
Attendance– Remember The 5 Day 
Challenge! 
Being in school every day means your child 
won't miss out on learning.  Please try to 
schedule appointments and family trips 
outside of school hours.  Our attendance 
policy is located in our Family Handbook.  
 
Thank You for Supporting Our STEM Lab 
Fundraiser 
We would like to thank everyone for 
supporting our STEM Lab through our Push 
Up sale fundraiser. We raised over $900. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
2nd Annual Giving Jar - First Grade Classes  

Last month, the first grade students at CLK 
participated in our second annual Giving Jar 
activity! By doing chores at home, the 
students raised $303 for the Salvation Army 
at Christmas time! Way to go, first graders! 
 
5th Grade Spelling Bee Winners 

 

 
Congratulations to our 5th Grade Spelling 
Bee winners! Front to back Lila Hyrkas, 
Sadie Erkkila, Shae Kangas, Grace Dee, 
Chloe Coppo, Emma Ylitalo, Bailey Strom, 
Dallas Bekkala and Levi McDonald. 
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What’s Happening 
 

 

Koaches Kids Program and Miss Hagan’s Class 
The Koaches Kids program gave Miss 
Hagan’s class tickets to Saturday's MTU 
Hockey vs Bowling Green and it was a 
ton of fun! 
 
 
 

 
 5th Grade Polar Express Celebration Thank You 

The fifth grade would like to 
thank Mr. Stephan Olsson 
and the Wickley Agency for  
sponsoring our Polar  
Express celebration held on  
December 20th.   
The hot chocolate, candy  
canes, and donut holes  
were enjoyed by all!  
 
 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 
Regular Full Day of Instruction Due to Exam Week – No Early Release – January 22nd 

No School – Records Day – January 24th 
Report Cards Available On-Line – January 31st 

Professional Development:  Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 12th 
Parent/Teacher Conferences – Dismissal 12:00 p.m. – February 13th 

½ Day of School – Dismissal 12:00 p.m. – February 14th 
No School – Mid-Winter Break – February 21st & 24th 

Professional Development:  Early Release at 1:45 p.m. – February 26th 
Annual Wake Up & Read Breakfast – 7:30 a.m.-8:30 a.m. - March 5th 

 

 

 


